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Dear Costco Member,

Without Prejudice

Product Recall    – Item No. #142406 Gosh Sweet Potato Pakora

Our records show that either you or one of your add-on members has purchased the above mentioned item from Costco between 19th April 2023 and 14/05/2023.  If one of your add-on members has purchased the items would you please ensure that you pass this important letter on to them.

The vendor has taken the decision to announce a product recall on the item mentioned above due to the presence of undeclared Gluten. 
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The following products supplied to Costco is affected:

Use By dates: 
10/05/2023
19/05/2023
25/05/2023
31/05/2023

If you have bought this product and you have coeliac disease or an allergy/ intolerance/ sensitivity to Gluten do not eat this item.

Costco has removed all affected product from sale and if you have any of this product at home and it has not been consumed please return it on your next trip to a Costco warehouse.  Please visit the refund desk with a copy of this letter to receive a full refund for the product you bought. Whilst your receipt will not be necessary for the refund it will help speed up the refund process.

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause.

Yours sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Pauleen Stallard
Food Safety Director
Costco Wholesale UK Limited, UK Home Office, Hartspring Lane, Watford, Hertfordshire, WD25 8JS
 Registered in England No. 2635489
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